

Society of Saint Vincent De Paul

Holy Trinity Conference

c/o Parochial House, Ratoath, Co. Meath. Telephone: 01 8256207 / 8256375 / 8259549.

Mrs Moran Mc Gowan St Pauls National School Jamestown Ratoath Co Meath

17 January 2018

Dear Morag

I would like to thank you and all the pupils and teachers for the wonderful hampers you donated to us before Christmas.

I can only imagine all the work that went into getting the food and making them up. It is very much appreciated.

The recipients faces told it all when we arrived with them. They were delighted. You eased the burden of Christmas for a lot of people.

I wish you all a very happy new year.

Kind regards

Bernie Quinn Treasurer